
Greek School of the Assumption 
430 Sheep Pasture Road 

Port Jefferson, New York 11777 
Mrs. Paschalia Parpounas, Principal 

 
 

RE: Greek School Registration         July 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers & Community Members, 

 Principal Parpounas and the School Committee are getting ready for our Fall 2020 registration.  

Registration will take place in the church narthax on Tuesday, September 15th from 6:30-8:30pm after the 

graduation/moving up program which was postponed from last June. The ceremony will also take place in the 

church. First day of classes will be September 22nd.  More information will follow regarding all COVID-19 

recovery/reopening requirements, such as social distancing, personal protection interventions which include 

wearing face coverings, desk spacing. 

If your child is a new registrant when your child registers for Greek school, he/she must be registered 

for one grade level below his/her American School. Children who will be entering Pre-Kindergarten will have 

to be in Kindergarten in American school and so on. This guideline is set by the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of 

America.  

All NEW STUDENTS to our Greek school will be assessed at registration to ensure proper level 

placement. Please contact our Greek School Principal Mrs. Parpounas at 473-0894 for an appointment or see 

her on Tuesday, September 15th to have your child evaluated and assessed properly. The assessments will take 

place during registration starting after 6pm. We ask for your cooperation in this matter so that we will be able 

to provide your child with a positive and proper classroom atmosphere where your child will flourish and 

enjoy their Greek school experience. 

In this mailing is also a registration form as well as tuition payment information. Due to church financial 

hardships brought on by the pandemic, we cannot accept any hardship applications.  ALL Tuition must be paid 

in a timely fashion for us to budget for the year.  No refunds after December 1st.  We have Paypal too! 

Our school’s website is updated with the 2020-21 school information and over the summer an email 

will go out with registration information. Our website is:  http://www.kimisis.org/ministries/greek-school 

 Also, please tell your friends about the Greek School booth at our annual festival which is held this 

year on August 20-23rd.  Information about our school age language program will be available. Also, please 

call the office for information on our Greek Nursery program. Thank you for your continuous support of our 

children’s education.  Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

Warm Regards,  

Principal Parpounas & The Greek School Committee 

 

                                             

“When the student is ready, the master appears.” ~Buddhist Proverb 

http://www.kimisis.org/ministries/greek-school

